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Parksville Community Park Main Washrooms Closed 
 
The washrooms in the Parksville Community Park near the waterfront gazebo will be closed until 
further notice. Unfortunately, early last evening, a fire was set in the washroom and until an 
assessment and repairs are completed, the washrooms will remain out of service. 
 
Alternate washrooms in the park are located near the sports fields and portable restrooms are located 
near Arbutus point at the north end of the park.  
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